
      Why, Hello September! 
 
While we are so pleased that Debbie Kanar has stepped in to be our Vice-President, we do still need 
someone (or two) to be willing to be the grant coordinator. Not much else to report this month. Keep 
the socks coming! They will be much needed in the next few months! Oh, and we are down to about 
15 large boy totes, so those would be appreciated too. As always, thank you for giving your time and 
talent; this organization would not run smoothly without it.  
 
OCTOBER NEEDS: 
Boy Gowns  
Boy Quilts 
Boy Large Tote Bags 
Boy Socks 
Girl Caps 
Girl Afghans 
Girl Receiving Blankets 
Girl Socks 
 
CALENDAR: 

   September 5th, NO Business Meeting (next meeting in November)     
September 27th, Wednesday 9:00 Prepack/Pack 
October 3rd, Tuesday 10:15 Duluth Workshop at ASC 
November 1st, Wednesday 9:30 Pre-pack/Pack (note time change) 
November 7th, Tuesday  Board Meeting 7-9 am, 10:15 Business Meeting  
November 29th, Wednesday 9:30 Prepack/Pack 
December 5th, Tuesday Duluth Workshop at ASC 10:15 
December 27th, Wednesday 9:30 Prepack/Pack 
January 2nd, Tuesday 10:15 Business Meeting  
January 31st, Wednesday 9:30 Prepack/Pack 
 
Pre-pack - 9:30 at Midgard Self-Storage/ 130 Peachtree Industrial Boulevard, Sugar Hill 
Business Meeting - 10:15 at Atlanta Sewing Center/ 1248 Duluth Hwy, Duluth   

              
 
 


